
 

 

 
Rachel Price 

(CHAS Accredited Assessor) 
8 The Chine 

Saltburn by the Sea 
TS12 1QL 

rpchas@gmail.com 
 6/3/11 

 
NLS Fabrications Ltd, Shed 14, Pinewood Studios, 

Pinewood Rd, Iver Heath, Bucks, SL0 0NH 

Dear Neil, 

Contractors Health & Safety (CHAS) Assessment Scheme 

I am pleased to inform you that your company has being assessed as compliant.  

Overall this is a very good submission. This outcome has been entered on the CHAS database 
and can be viewed by all clients and members of the CHAS scheme. 

Although the quality of your application is to a high standard, at this point I am required to inform all 
successful applicants that compliance within the CHAS scheme is NOT an automatic right of entry 
to a member approved or select list. Members have the right to ask for additional H&S information 
on future applications or at invitation to tender. 

We do not issue certificate of “CHAS Compliance” as this could, in certain circumstances lead to 
abuse of our copyright and loss of revenue. You are welcome to tell clients you have been 
assessed as compliant by CHAS but they will need to seek confirmation through the scheme 
manager.  
 
If you feel you would like your company to have a “Certificate of Accreditation” (and become a 
CHAS Accredited contractor) with a CHAS Certificate and license for the use of the logo on livery 
and stationery, you should visit the CHAS website www.chas.gov.uk “What is Accreditation?” for 
further details. (Please note this will require a commitment to an annual CHAS assessment). 
 
One of the aims of our scheme is to reduce unnecessary duplication. In the event your company is 
asked to complete a CHAS or similar questionnaire by one of our members (list on the web site) 
please contact them before completing that application to verify what is required.   
 
Please visit the CHAS web site for any further information about the scheme. 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Rachel Price, BSC (Hons), CMIOSH, RSP, Accredited Assessor. 

 
www.chas.gov.uk 


